Crusader News

SEPTEMBER 8, 2020

HOPE EVERYONE ENJOYED THE
LONG WEEKEND!

TEAM SPIRIT &
Dav!!! | ), . OF THE SCHOOL YEAR!




Reminders

Parents may NOT bring a lunch or
any other forgotten items to school
per COVID visitor restrictions.

[V .

vy

Parents and Visitors MUST make an
appointment if they need to meet with
someone on campus. No drops ins
allowed.
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If your child's temperature is 100 or

more, they will not be allowed into

the school. Please keep them home
if they are sick.

Masks are
HIGHLY
Recommended

Early Check Outs

There will be no check outs after 2:30 pm. If
your child needs to be checked out early,
you must pick them up before 2:30 or wait
until car line.
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-1:2.4 Box Tops for
Education

No more clipping. No more sending Box Tops
to school. All you need is your phone.
Download the ALL-NEW Box Tops app, shop as
you normally would, then simply scan your
store receipts to find participating products.
The app will automatically credit your school's
Box Tops earnings online.
https://www.boxtops4education.com/

TOPS

FOR
EDUCATION.
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Forgotten Lunches

If a student forgets to bring a lunch, they will be
provided a lunchable. It will be complimentary for the
first 3 times. After 3 times, parents will be charged $5

per lunchable.

I Goge You Missed ...

VPK Rain Plan

On rainy days, VPK students will enter

through the iron gate between the middle
school building and the gym along with the

kindergarten students.

New Car Line
Procedures

We have implemented new procedures for our
Pick Up Car Line. See details below.
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Car Line Details

Due to safety and Covid-19, we have modified our car
line and loading procedures.

e STAFF WILL NO LONGER ASSIST IN SECURING SEAT BELTS
Parents should exit car line and pull into an open parking space to secure
safety belts before exiting the parking lot.

« CURB SIDE PICK UP ONLY
Students, staff, and parents will no longer be allowed to walk between
vehicles during car line. Students will load the vehicle from the passenger
side only.

ALL CARS MUST PULL TO THE FIRST OPEN STATION
e PARENTS CAN NO LONGER EXIT VEHICLE DURING CAR LINE
e NO CELL PHONES ARE ALLOWED DURING CAR LINE

* CAR TAGS SHOULD BE DISPLAYED ON REAR VIEW MIRROR OR HELD UPTO
ALLOW NAMES AND FAMILY NUMBER TO BE READ

e PLEASE PLACE CARS IN PARK WHEN YOU ARE AT YOUR STATION
e ONCE A STUDENT HAS ENTERED THEIR CAR THEY CAN NOT RETURN TO

THE BUILDING FOR FORGOTTEN ITEMS.
You must park and wait until car line is over to reenter the building.

If you are unable to follow these safety precautions, you may
pick up your student after 3:15, when car line ends.



